Bids and Awards Committee

NOA No. 2018-03

NOTICE OF AWARD

08 May 2018

ENGR. IGNACIO T. PUA, JR.

Authorized Representative

HEXAMINDZ CORPORATION

Pearl St., Marfori Heights Subdivision, Davao City

Tel. # 227-7352/300-6993, email add: hexamindz@yahoo.com

Dear Engr. Pua:

You are hereby notified that after the conduct of the eligibility check, bid evaluation and post-
qualification process, it was determined that you have submitted the Lowest Calculated and
Responsive Bid for the project: Construction of 5-Storey Information Technology (IT) Building
Phase IV at USeP Obrero Campus Davao City in the total bid amount of Eight Million Forty-One
Thousand Two Hundred Eleven & 64/100 Pesos (P8,041,211.64).

In view hereof, you are instructed to enter and execute a Contract of Agreement with the University of
Southeastern Philippines within ten (10) days from the date of receipt of this Notice of Award. It is
also necessary that you furnish USeP with the Board Resolution of your Company authorizing you to
sign the Contract for and on behalf of your company. You will not be allowed to sign the Contract
with the University without that document.

Likewise, you are required to Post a Performance Security within ten (10) days upon receipt of this
Notice.

Please acknowledge receipt hereof and signify your concurrence by signing under the “Conforme”
provided below and by returning the same to the Head of BAC Secretariat.

Very truly yours,

RDES C. GENERALAO
resident

CONFORME: EV MWD . el o

(Signatur, ovef printed name)
Date : Nt f\S’

/

Address; University of Southeastern Philippines Telephone: (082) 227-8192 local 264 to 265
Ifiigo St., Bo. Obrero, Davao City Website: www.usep.edu.ph
Philippines 8000 E-mail:  bac@usep.edu.ph




